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From: kevin parry 
Sent: Tuesday, 8 June 2021 11:13 AM
To: Exemptions
Subject: AA1000542 – Honeysuckle Health – submission

I am strongly opposed to any arrangement whereby a health fund collectively negotiates and administers 
contracts with healthcare providers. I believe this would result in lower quality healthcare for Australians. 

Managed care is the predominant funding process in the United States which represents the most expensive 
healthcare system with the poorest health outcomes. 

Kevin parry 

 

 
Sent from my iPhone 




